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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1. Format has been updated 

 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

We deeply appreciate reviewers for their elaborate comments on our manuscript. We tried our best to 

mend and ameliorate our manuscript sincerely following reviewer’s precious advices. 

 

(1) It is unclear why this paper has been submitted to a gastroenterology journal as the target 

audience is primary care physicians.  

→ We appreciate your comment. However, all authors of this manuscript were multidisciplinary team 

including a specialized gastroenterologist. Also, we think that this manuscript is helpful to new beginners as 

well as primary care physicians due to detailed explanations and figures. Other reviewers agree with our 

elaborate contents of colonoscopy training. We tried our best to clarify this point in our manuscript. 

Additionally, we revised our manuscript extensively to make it more clear, logical, and concise.  

 

3. References and typesetting were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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